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September 16, 2011

Chuck Reed

Mayor

City of San José

200 East Santa Clara Street
San José, CA 95113

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Reed:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for vour jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037245
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September 16, 2011

Deborah Figone

City Manager

City of San José

200 East Santa Clara Street
San José, CA 95113

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Figone:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work,

If you have any questions or cbm@mﬁ', please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
FExecutive Director

SB GT&S 0037246
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September 16, 2011

David Sykes

Public Works Director
City of San José

200 East Santa Clara Street
San José, CA 95113

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Sykes:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the pas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, | ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Stephen H. Cassidy
Mayor

City of San Leandro
835 E. 14th Street

San Leandro, CA 94577

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Cassidy:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, | ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Congumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpue.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037248


mailto:mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

AL A A Edmind G Brown Jr.. Govemor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

SO AN MESS AVERLIE
Ba PRANCIBOD, T 94100898

September 16, 2011

Lianne Marshall

City Manager

City of San Leandro
835 E. 14th Street

San Leandro, CA 94577

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Marshall:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Michael Bakaldin
Public Works Director
City of San Leandro
835 E. 14th Street

San Leandro, CA 94577

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Bakaldin:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@epuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037250
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September 16, 2011

Jack Matthews

Mayor

City of San Mateo

330 West 20th Avenue
San Mateo, CA 94403

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Matthews:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for yvour jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mic@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Susan Loftus

City Manager

City of San Mateo

330 West 20th Avenue
San Mateo, CA 94403

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Loftus:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work,

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Public Works Director
City of San Mateo

330 West 20th Avenue
San Mateo, CA 94403

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director :

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, | ask vour assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037253
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September 16, 2011

Jamie Matthews
Mayor

City of Santa Clara
1500 Warburton Ave
Santa Clara, CA 95050

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Matthews:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hyvdrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlec@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037254
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September 16, 2011

Jennifer Sparacino
City Manager

City of Santa Clara
1500 Warburton Ave
Santa Clara, CA 95050

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Sparacino:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hvdrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037255
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September 16, 2011

Rajeev Batra

Public Works Director
City of Santa Clara
1500 Warburton Ave
Santa Clara, CA 95050

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Batra:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc(@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

County Supervisor
City of Solano County
675 Texas Street
Fairfield, CA 94533

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear County Supervisor :

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincere

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Birgitta E. Corsello

County Administrator

City of Solano County

675 Texas Street, Suite 6500
Fairfield, CA 94533

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear County Administrator Corsello:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for vour jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037258
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September 16, 2011

Kevin Mullin

Mayor

City of South San Francisco
400 Grand Ave.

South San Francisco, 94083

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Mullin:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, [ ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB_GT&S 0037259
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September 16, 2011

Barry Nagel

City Manager

City of South San Francisco
400 Grand Ave,

South San Francisco, 94083

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Nagel:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concemns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank vou in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Direcior
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Public Works Director

City of South San Francisco
P.O.Box 711

South San Francisco, 94083

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director :

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.,

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Melinda Hamilton
Mayor

City of Sunnyvale
456 W. Olive Ave.
Sunnyvale, CA 94086

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Hamilton:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your junisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Gary Luebbers

City Manager

City of Sunnyvale
P.O. Box 3707
Sunnyvale, CA 94088

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Luebbers:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, [ ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerel

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Kent Steffens

Public Works Director
City of Sunnyvale
P.O. Box 3707
Sunnyvale, CA 94088

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Steffens:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@gcpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Ron Romines

Mayor

City of Woodside

P.O. Box 620005, 2955 Woodside Rd
Woodside, CA 94062

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Romines:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, [ ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerel

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

John Presleigh

Director of Public Works
City of Watsonville

County of Santa Cruz

701 Ocean Blvd., Room 410
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Director of Public Works Presleigh:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc(@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon

Executive Director

Sincerely,

SB_GT&S 0037266


mailto:mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

STATE OF CALIFORNIA Edmund G. Brown Jr., Govemor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

BOS VAN NEBS AVENIE
SANFRANCISON, A S41EI000

September 16, 2011

Susan George

City Manager

City of Woodside

P.O. Box 620005, 2955 Woodside Rd
Woodside, CA 94062

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager George:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mic@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Paul Nagengast

Public Works Director

City of Woodside

P.O. Box 6200085, 2955 Woodside Rd
Woodside, CA 94062

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Nagengast:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
“onsumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerel

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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